Bank of Baroda
PUBLIC NOTICE

Customers of Bank of Baroda, Sigatoka Branch, Fiji (Queen’s Road, Sigatoka) are hereby informed that
Sigatoka Branch will be merged with our Nadi Branch, (Main Street, Nadi) w.e.f. 15.06.2025.
Accordingly, our Banking services to all our esteemed customers of Sigatoka Branch shall be available
from premises of our Nadi Branch w.e.f. 15.06.2025. Inconvenience caused is deeply regretted. We will
continue to assure our best services from new location.

Date: 03.04.2025

Branch Head
Sigatoka Branch



